
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—6th May 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths we have been learning 

how to tell the time. The children are now 

more confident telling the time to half past 

the hour and quarter past. It would be good  

if they can continue to practise all of these at 

home and quarter to. In English,  this week 

we have ‘travelled’ to the polar regions and a 

tropical rainforest and have written diary en-

tries in role as the Snail about what we saw 

there. 

 

Next week,  in Maths we are going to contin-

ue practising how to tell the time. We are also 

going to be reading scales on thermometers 

when the scales are in intervals of 1,2 and 5.  

The children are also going to be looking at 

the properties of 3D shapes specifically cubes, 

cuboids, spheres and pyramids. In English, we 

will be looking at the key features of newspa-

per reports. After re-enacting the rescue of 

the whale in our story, we will be planning 

and writing our very own newspaper report 

of this miraculous event! 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

 

Star of the week 

Hawking: Yousuf 

Franklin:  Isla –Rae 

Newton:  Hassan Pasha  

 

Word of the Week:  humid 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


